
Appendix F 

Further submission received from the applicant 
 

To:  

Subject: Re: The Hop And Rye  
 

> On 12 Feb 2021, at 13:26, Rosalyn Phillips wrote: 

>  

> To whom it may concern, 

>  

> We live next door to the Hop and Rye micro pub at                and we have never had an issue with 

excessive noise from there. In fact my neighbour, the other side of us at     makes more noise than the 

pub. 

> We think it would be a great loss to the community if the Hop and Rye was not able to continue 

providing its service as a convivial meeting and drinking place. 

>  

> Kind regards, 

> Paul and Rosalyn Phillips  
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